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June 24, 2019 
 
Valerie Wimer 
JSI 
7852 Walker Dr., Ste. 200  
Greenbelt, MD 20770 
 
Re:  Bear Lake Communications, Inc.’s Proposed Tariff Revisions; Docket No. 19-2201-T01 
 
Dear Ms. Wimer, 
 
 The Public Service Commission (PSC) has reviewed Bear Lake Communications, Inc.’s 
(“Bear Lake”) proposed revisions to Page Nos. 48 and 50 of its Access Service, Bear Lake Utah 
Telephone, Inc., P.S.C. Utah No. 2 Tariff (“Tariff”), filed on May 31, 2019. Bear Lake proposes 
to modify End of Office terminating rates to be consistent with the requirements in FCC Rules. 
Bear Lake requests an effective date of July 2, 2019. The PSC also reviewed the comments of 
the Division of Public Utilities (DPU) filed on June 10, 2019. The DPU supports Bear Lake’s 
proposed modification and recommends the PSC approve the revised tariff.  
 

 Based on its review of Bear Lake’s filing and the DPU’s comments and 
recommendation, the PSC approves Bear Lake’s proposed revision to its Tariff as filed, with an 
effective date of July 2, 2019.1 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#308880 

                                                 
1 Going forward, the PSC reminds Bear Lake of the requirements to (1) file clean and redline versions of the 
proposed tariff sheet as required by Utah Admin. Code R746-405-2(D)(6) and (2) provide a statement that the 
proposed tariff sheet does not constitute a violation of state law or PSC rule per Utah Admin. Code R746-405-
2(D)(3)(g).  
 


